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H. Wayne Snider
​Distinguished Guest Lecturer Series

Wednesday, February 9, 2022
12:00 p.m. - 12:50 p.m.

Alter Hall A031, A032, A033

Shannon Groeber
Executive Vice President
CFC Underwriting, Ltd.

----Shannon runs CFC’s admitted platform, CFC USA. The admitted platform
provides Cyber policies to US-based SME’s, produced from a single data point
within minutes. The best-in-class admitted product is supplemented with a full
suite of Risk Management services and an award-winning Incident Response
mobile application. 
 
----Prior to joining CFC, Shannon spent 12 years as a Cyber Liability and Errors
& Omission broker, providing a full range of placement and advisory services
to clients across all industries. In that role she assisted clients with identifying
complex areas of risk through exposure identification and assessment, helped
them prioritize areas of risk and created solutions for risk financing and
balance sheet protection. She has held roles at Aon, Lockton and JLT
Specialty/Marsh. 
 



----Shannon began her insurance career as an underwriter, spending nearly five
years focusing on MPL and Technology E&O. It was at that time that Cyber
Liability had just been introduced to the market, allowing her to focus on the
product in its infancy, and having influence over the evolution of the product
throughout the various phases of her career. 
 
----Shannon holds a BA from Gettysburg University, and has been recognized
for her contributions to the industry throughout her career. She is a 2017
Women to Watch Honoree as named by Business Insurance; a 2018 Power
Broker as named by Risk & Insurance; and a 2021 Elite Women Honoree as
named by Insurance Business America. She is a frequent speaker and panelist
at industry conferences and events, as well as contributor to publications and
reports. 

Workshops

Risk Management & Insurance Career Development
Career Paths in Property & Casualty

Monday, February 7, 2022
12:00 p.m.- 12:50 p.m.

Alter A035

Denise Hunter
AVP, Business Development Leader

QBE Insurance Group Limited

Join us as Denise Hunter from QBE Insurance Group Limited discusses the
Property & Casualty industry. This workshop features an overview of the

current market, reinsurance, the roles and careers in P&C, and interview tips.

Committee Meetings

Actuarial Science Career Development
Monday, February 7, 2022

12:00 p.m.- 12:50 p.m.
Alter A031

Brandy Roth
Chief Actuary

Vault

Community Affairs
Friday, February 11, 2022

12:00 p.m.- 12:50 p.m.
Alter A605

Meet the Community Affairs Committee and join us as we make cards for



hospitalized children and complete an activity for the PAWS Animal Adoption
Center!

Joint Workshop

Actuarial Science and Risk Management & Insurance
Career Development

Networking & LinkedIn
Monday, February 14, 2022

12:00 p.m.- 12:50 p.m.
Alter Hall - MBA Commons

Francesco Giordano (Class of 2018)
Broker I

Aon

Denise Hunter
AVP, Business Development Leader

QBE Insurance Group Limited

Lauren Morell
Actuarial Consultant

Oliver Wyman

Maryann Hoff
Managing Director of Client

Engagement
Safety National

Nicole Komolov (Class of 2016)
Marketing Broker
Amwins Group

Carmela Robinson (Class of 2018)
Multinational Underwriter

Westchester

Join us to learn networking and LinkedIn tips from a variety of professionals in
various positions throughout the industry. This group will share how to better
connect yourself to ensure you have a strong professional network throughout

your career.

YARDS Meeting

Young Actuarial & Risk Development Series
Friday, February 11, 2022

12:00 p.m.- 12:50 p.m.
Alter A031

Calling all new Actuarial Science and Risk Management & Insurance majors!
Come to this YARDS meeting to learn key insurance terminology. This will

help you better understand speakers at our other GIS meetings.

Valentine's Day Gamma Grams
The Sigma Chapter is selling Valentine's Gamma Grams to benefit our

Charity of Choice, the Gift of Life Family House! Our
Valentine’s Gamma Grams are a great way to say Happy Valentine’s Day to

your Gamma Valentine or surprise a friend in their Risk Management &



Insurance or Actuarial Science classes. 

Valentine's Gamma Grams feature a lollipop and note card to write a message
to the recipient. They will be sold from Thursday, February 3, 2022,

until Friday, February 11, 2022, in the Gamma office (Alter 601c) and through
this Form. 

Grams will cost $1 for 1 or $5 for 6, and all proceeds will go to our Charity of
Choice, the Gift of Life Family House.

Gamma Grams will be distributed in Risk Management & Insurance and
Actuarial Science classes the week of February 14, 2022. Because they are being

distributed in classes, it is important to know the classes you would like
your Grams delivered to at the time of purchase.

Charity of Choice
The Gift of Life Family House serves as a “home away from home” for

transplant patients and their families by providing temporary, affordable
lodging, and supportive services to those who travel to Philadelphia for

transplant-related care.
The Sigma Chapter has supported the Gift of Life Family House over the past

ten years. In 2012, our organization raised $25,000 for the Family House in
memory of Eric Smith (Class of 2011) and Kevin Kless (Class of 2010),

graduates of the Fox School’s Risk Management & Insurance program who
died within seven months of each other and donated their organs to save the
lives of others. The $25,000 raised by our organization in 2012 went towards a

guest room at the facility. In 2019, The Sigma Chapter raised an additional
$13,000 for the Gift of Life Family House.

This year, your donations will help support the Adopt-a-Family Program,
which seeks to cover the $40 cost per night to families staying in the Family

House, ensuring that no family is turned away due to an inability to pay. All
donations are in memory of the 10th anniversary of donating to the Gift of Life

Family House in honor of Eric (Class of 2011) and Kevin (Class of 2010).
So far we have raised $4,631 during the Fall 2021 semester and we need your
support to reach our $10,000 donation goal for the 2021-2022 academic year!

Soft-Pretzels & Snacks During Wednesday Meetings
Purchase soft pretzels, popcorn, fruit snacks, or water during our Wednesday

meetings! Proceeds will support our Charity of Choice,
The Gift of Life Family House.

 Everything is $1.
We accept cash or Venmo @Sigmachapter

Sigma Chapter Canvas Page
Keep updated on Sigma Chapter events with our very own Sigma Chapter

Canvas Page! Use this resource to find information about our meeting times,
forms, dues, and our weekly newsletter, Risky Business!

Canvas Page

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FnNR24aiaWzc7oobH7&data=04%7C01%7Ckatie.steckel%40temple.edu%7C939210d53d264a31eb4e08d9e5bd3879%7C716e81efb52244738e3110bd02ccf6e5%7C0%7C0%7C637793423125789001%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=PTiwnNdUdgRNAwcOGlrXidOPctvezpxG2PYG3yNzkPQ%3D&reserved=0
https://templeu.instructure.com/courses/85331


Looking Ahead: Monday, February 7, 2022 - Friday, February 18, 2022

Send feedback regarding Risky Business to communicationsteam.gis@gmail.com

STAY CONNECTED
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